
THE UCSB MULTICULTURALCENTER PRESENTS

Open House
+ come meet our community

Thursday 
October 3rd 
5-7 pm
MCC Lounge 
+ Lobby

Register on Shoreline: 
https://cglink.me/2dD/r2262635@ucsbmcc

We are thrilled to invite you to the MutiCultural 
Center’s Open House as we celebrate the start 
of the 2024-2025 academic year. Join us for 
an evening of exploration and connection, as 
you’ll have the chance to meet the new MCC 
Interim Director and the rest of our incredible 
team, discover our exciting Fall calendar, 
learn about our new community guidelines, 
and engage with a diverse array of student 
organizations. Come capture memories at our 
Aura photobooth and indulge in small bites 
and refreshments. This event is FREE and open 
to the public – bring your friends and let’s 
make this year the best one yet!




